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PhiliE Daanall _
From: W - m 198

Sent: 15 August 2018 12:05
To: pmods22
Subject: Proposed modifications to HED -DPD

The modified plan is a pointless waste of time and money and a complete deception. It purports to list additional
sites to those shown in the HED-DPD but does not list all the sites which are considered suitable for development. As
just one example: planning application 3/2018/0008 was recently recommended for approval despite a series of
plans excluding this land from development {Core Strategy, HED-DPD & the latest modifications to the HED-DPD.) It
would appear to the layman that any field in the Clitheroe area will have planning permission granted if requested,
irrespective of its inclusion or exclusion from the so called plans. If the plan to be put to the Inspector would say just
that it would take less time to read and at least have the virtue of being honest, however unpalatable to Clitheroe
residents the admission would be.
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